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Looking Forward

Surprised?

“I’m not sure how it’s going to happen but I know God will make a way...” she
said with a bold faith. Elaysia has been with us for a little over a year and half.
She has accomplished many goals and has grown in incredible ways. She is
ready to have her own place with her daughter. Even though she has
purchased her first car, been faithful in saving, graduated from high school,
and started a great job, we have found that there is still a lack of affordable
housing for a young single mom.  

In her declaration there is both a praise and a call. We praise God for her
obedience and trust that He has a plan. And in that, we feel a call to meet the
needs of young ladies like Elaysia. We feel called to be a part of the solution. 
As we continue to dream, the next vision we have is obtaining properties
throughout Harrisburg to create affordable homes for the young ladies who
complete the Dream House. This will also help to revitalize our city as we
increase our footprint and create safe, positive home environments for the
young ladies we serve.

Before we step into this next endeavor, we want to pay off the Dream House
mortgage. So far we have raised $13,000 towards our goal which leaves
$32,000 to go. Would you consider donating towards this effort?

 We stand in the same faith as Elaysia, we aren’t sure how it’s going to happen but
we know "God will make a way.” We see the need... and we know He does too!

“Are you surprised by all that you have accomplished so far?” I asked Zinniah
as we reflected on her time at the Dream House. “No,” she said. “I’ve been
thinking about doing these things for years. I just didn’t have a way to make
them happen.” There she was, a young lady full of dreams and potential who
was just held down by life’s circumstances. All she needed was some support
and she was empowered to grow the seeds that were planted deep in her
heart. Just after 9 months at the Dream House, she was getting on a plane for
the first time to share the love of God in Puerto Rico. What an amazing honor
to be used in building a bridge between a dream and it becoming reality!�

4th Annual Dream House Comedy Event Coming Up!
Friday, November 17th @ 6 pm (Call 717-598-4033 for Tickets!)



Shannon’s contact information:
E-mail:   shannon@padreamhouse.org             Phone:  717-919-7442

Anthony’s contact information:
E-mail:   anthony@padreamhouse.org              Phone:  717-598-4033

To learn more about supporting this ministry, please visit our website or call us at the numbers below: 

PA Dream House, Inc.
EIN #: 87-1985490

The Dream House
1323 State Street

Harrisburg, Pa 17103

www.padreamhouse.org

All gifts are tax deductible!

Dinner & Cookout!

We have around $32,000 in debt on our building and we are believing we can raise the funds to pay this off!
This will allow us to look to our future vision and strategically acquire other properties to use for ministry.

Checks can be mailed to:

Building Expense Campaign

Thursday Evening Play Time :)

Will you partner with us to continue making dreams come true?
Do you know a business who may consider sponsoring our upcoming event? 


